October 17, 1975

Mr. D.W. Hess, ~

Consulting Petroleum Engineer,
2820 Muxray Drive, L
Victoria, B.C.

Dear Sir,

Re: Coseka et al Gundy d-2-G/94-B-16

With reference to your letter of October 15, 1975, approval
ls hereby granted for gas production from the Baldonnel and Cadomin-
Nikanassin zones to be comningled in the above captioned well.
The Branch recognizes the very limited nature of the Cadomin-
Nikanassin reservoir and agrees that none of the production

should be allocated to this zone.

it s understood that this approval is subject to change Lf

warrented by new geological, reservoir or production information.

Yours truly,

. ‘ A.G,T. WHeaver,
AGTW/sm Chief Engineer




